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 Dear Parents/carers 

It has been great to welcome the children back after half term; I hope you all 

had an enjoyable break.  There are lots of events happening this half term so do 

please ensure you look at the Dates section of the newsletter. 

 

This week, Reception have been having great fun!  They have been reading the 

book ‘Dear Zoo’ and have had some deliveries from ‘the zoo’ two tortoises, a 

turtle and a parrot. There has been so much excitement and learning! I wonder if 

any more animals will arrive? Please see photos of the animals below. 

 

 We are pleased to share with you our revised behaviour policy; we encourage you 

to have a look at it on our website. We have been working hard to embed our 

school rules of: READY, RESPECTFUL AND SAFE in to our daily routines, and 

regularly talk about our school values with the children in assemblies and class 

discussions.  The children have been involved with discussions about expectations 

of how the rules should look like in school, e.g. how they can be ready, respectful 

and safe in the dining room and we will be continuing to work on this.  We are 

looking forward to working with you to support your children on their Tower View 

journey and value any feedback you may have. 

 

 
 

Best wishes   

Miss A Harvey 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Dates for the diary 

Below are some keys dates for the whole 

year, we will endeavour to keep to these 

dates as much as we can 

Wednesday 28th February – Class 

Assembly 9:10am 6CG 

Friday 1st March – Come as you please day 

Wednesday 6th March – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 1JD 

Wednesday 13th March – Parents Evening 

Thursday 14th March – Parents Evening  

Wednesday 20th March – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 2RH 

Wednesday 17th April – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 4RW 

Monday 22nd April – Y4 overnight school 

camp (more information to follow)  

Wednesday 24th April – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 1PM 

Wednesday 8th May – Class Assembly 

9:10am – 3CW 

W/C 13th May – Y6 SATs 

Wednesday 5th June – Class Assembly 

9:10am – Reception 

Thursday 13th June – Sports Day 

Friday 28th June – PTA Summer Fayre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come as you please day 

The PTFA have arranged a ‘come as 

you please day’ on Friday 1st March.  

Children can come in their own 

clothes in exchange for chocolate or 

50p for the Easter raffle.  

 

 

 

 

Easter egg design competition  

Your child should have brought home 

an Easter egg outline. This is for your 

child to design their own Easter egg. 

They can be as creative and colourful 

as they like as these will all go on 

display in the hall. A winner from 

each year group will be chosen to win 

a prize and will be announced in 

assembly on Friday 8th March.  

All Easter egg designs need to be 

returned to school by Wednesday 6th 

March. 
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School Dinners 

From 1st April 2024 there will be an 

increase in the cost of school dinners. 

They will be £2.95 per meal. 

Please click on the link below to see if 

you are eligible for free school meals. 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-

meals 

 

 

 
Request for materials 

If you have any junk modelling boxes, 

tubes, lids etc… can you please bring 

into the school office. 

Many Thanks 

 

 

 

Reception Zoo Deliveries  
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